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Sheppard Mullin Represents AMN Healthcare in $300 Million
Acquisition of MSDR

10.23.2023
 

A Sheppard Mullin Corporate team is advising AMN Healthcare, the leader and innovator in total talent solutions
for healthcare organizations across the United States, in its agreement to acquire MSDR for $300 million. MSDR
consists of two healthcare staffing companies that specialize in locum tenens and advanced practices, Medical
Search International (MSI) and Dr. Wanted Healthcare Staffing (DRW). The acquisition is expected to close in
the fourth quarter of 2023.

MSI serves healthcare systems across the United States by placing high-quality healthcare professionals that
specialize in psychiatry, anesthesia, radiology and surgery. DRW specializes in psychiatry, anesthesia and
surgery. Both companies are valued leaders in the locums industry.

The Sheppard Mullin Corporate team advising AMN Healthcare is led by partner Daniel Belzer and includes
associates Robert Kay and Meaghan Allen. Invaluable assistance was provided by partners Josh McLane,
Dmitriy Chelnitsky, Leo Caseria, Townsend Bourne, Justin Hepworth, John Crisp, Shawn Fabian, Phil Kim, Sara
Shanti and Michael Chan.

Click here to read the press release.
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